
 
 

Effective May 4, 2020 

Phase 1 – Relaxing Restrictions 

1) Essential travel restrictions for both north and south of 53 remain with exceptions. 

Passes are still required to leave Norway House. 

 

2) All essential travel within the north shall self-monitor only for symptoms of COVID-19.  

 

3) Self-monitoring will be supported by term employees from the NHCN Public Health 

who will call patients every 4 days for a total of 3 calls to inquire about any symptoms.  

 

4) People who travelled or are returning outside of northern Manitoba and/or outside of 

the province will be required to self-isolate for 14 days at home and safe practices be 

implemented.  If own room and washroom is not available in the house, person(s) can 

be accommodated at the specific location set up by PAT.   

 

5) Gym and Multiplex will remain closed. 

 

6) Curfew between 12:00 a.m. and 6:00 a.m. remains. 

 
7) Public gatherings such as social gatherings, worship, weddings, and funerals shall 

remain at maximum of 10. 

 

8) Public food establishments, such as restaurants will remain closed, except for delivery 

or take out 

 

9) Food sales will be approved through Quarantine Officer 

 

All other safe measures remain in place – physical distancing of two meters, hand 

sanitizing/washing. 

For more detailed information, please call PAT (204) 301-3004 


